## EMAIL COVER MESSAGE SENT TO PARENTS/CARERS 06/08/20

## Dear parents/carers

I am delighted to report that Broomhill Primary School will reopen full-time to all pupils on Wednesday 12 August 2020, with enhanced health and safety measures in place that follow the current public health and government advice.

A detailed guidance document will be issued tomorrow afternoon to support a safe return to school. In the meantime I am sending you a summary of the arrangements for drop off, pick up and breaks.

## Start dates

- School will reopen for staff in-service days on Monday 10<sup>th</sup> August and Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> August.
- P2-7 children will start school full-time on Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> August.
- P1 children will come to an induction session on Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> August and for shorter days Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> and Friday 14<sup>th</sup> August. From Monday 17<sup>th</sup> August our new entrants will be in school on a full- time basis.
- The attached table outlines arrangements for staggered start times, breaks and home times for P1-7 children attending school full-time.

I know that returning to school is a big step for families and many will have mixed feelings about the transition. I wish to reassure you that compassion, care and wellbeing will be central to our work in supporting children and their families reconnect with school and learning.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind regards

Wendy Cameron Headteacher